
Waterloo Fire Dept. Meeting Minutes 

Dec. 27, 2021 

1. Meeting called to order at 7:30pm 

2. Signup Sheet Passed Around 

3. Minutes approved from last meeting 

4. No Public Comments 

5. Old Business – Johnson Creek not available for intercepts 

a. EMS Scheduling – Get in your required shifts. Need lots of help. ESO will be ready in Feb. 

b. Billing Issues – None 

c. Training Log – Written excuses still needed for missed trainings. 

d. Supporters Meeting – Was tonight. 

e. Bylaws – Wes will get typed up with latest changes 

f. 5th Monday Mandatory – Next one in January. Will be doing cold weather rescues. 

g. Elections – Next month. All positions are up for election 

h. Other Old Business – None 

6. New Business – 

a. No past calls to critique 

b. EMS Training Next Month – AHA CPR, Lucas Devices 

c. Fire Training Next Month – House on Hubbleton Road for training 

d. MPO Training – Undecided 

e. RSMBT – Jan. 21 – 23. Please signup to work 

f. Euchre Tournament – In Marshall Feb. 28. 

g. New cot installation – Will be installed tomorrow. Can get signed off on them Tuesday 

or Thursday at 6pm 

h. Upcoming Schooling – AEMT and EMTB starting in Fort Atkinson. Some fire classes also 

available to sign up for. 

i. Thank Yous – Several donations were sent to the city. The ones for supporters were 

retrieved and deposited in supporters’ account. 

j. New members, probationary or transfers – None 

k. Other New Business – MABAS cards will be in effect next month. One was eliminated. 

Trying to avoid passes. Marshall EMS will be gone after 2022. Townships left for Town of 

Sun Prairie. The City of Sun Prairie will now cover Town of Sun Prairie as well as some 

other townships. Unsure if Waterloo will be taking any over. Marshall needs to become 

a paramedic service or close. Bob Renforth brought up how disappointed he was in the 

way going to two-man crews was managed. We need to make those decisions together. 

Vote on them before they go to budget. Jason stated that 90% of the calls this year were 

only two-man crews. We had not had to utilize mutual aid. Paged for more help is 

needed. Two-man crews is going to be phased in over a couple of months. Jason also 

stated the members were asked to bring their ideas and concerns tonight. 

l. Truck Starters – Matt/Jason, Keenan, Richard, Heather, and Colton 



7. Meeting adjourned at 8:30pm 

 

 

 


